
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
October 19, 2012 
 
Mr. Steven Reed 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), is being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 5: 
 

Filed 
Original Sheet No. 217.1 
Original Sheet No. 217.2 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued October 19, 2012 to become effective on and after May 1, 2013. 
 
These sheets are filed in compliance with the Nonunanimous Stipulation and Agreement regarding Ameren 
Missouri’s Voluntary Green Program filed on September 20, 2012 and approved by the Commission on October 
13, 2012.  This tariff filing reflects the terms of the new contract between Ameren Missouri and 3 Degrees, the 
company contracted to provide this service to our customers.   
 
A 60 day notice, pursuant to 4 CSR 240-4.020(2), was not filed.  The Company does not believe such a notice 
was required given that Pure Power was at issue in the Company’s rate case, File No. ER-2012-0166, and so 
no communication on this matter could have occurred.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wendy Tatro 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 
 


